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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Danielle Bethell <DanielleBethell@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 12:18 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
My husband and I co-own a plumbing company. Currently we have 1 employee and hope to secure another soon.  If this 
bill passes, we can barely afford a second employee, we will be forced to reconsider this valuable, and much needed 
trades position, due to fear of unknown when hiring another person, we cannot afford to bring someone on, then pay 
them to be out, while still needing the labor. 
 
This policy is going to put many small businesses out of business. Is that what you are wanting, less opportunity for 
people to work?  
 
Please VOTE NO! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Danielle Bethell 
6722 Birchwood Ct N 
Keizer, OR 97303 
DanielleBethell@comcast.net 
 


